
 
From: Bella Coola Music Festival [mailto:bellacoolamusic@gmail.com]  
Sent: April 14, 2021 12:40 PM 

To: Evangeline Hanuse 

Subject: Re: DRAFT - for your authorship to send RE: Re: Discovery Coast Music Festival Society - Grant 
In Aid Application 

 

Hello Evangeline, 

 

I am writing to confirm that the Discovery Coast Music Festival Society is withdrawing the 

original Grant In Aid Application. We ask that the CCRD board consider the amended 

application (attached again below).  

 

On behalf of the Discovery Coast Music Festival Society, I apologize for this late item. 

 

Thank you 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Rose Clark 

Artistic/Executive Director 

Bella Coola Music Festival 
Box 858, Bella Coola BC, V0T 1C0 

www.bellacoolamusic.org 
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